ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: April 19, 2017
TO: All Vendors
7
FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 - Warehouse Heater Removal and
Installation
QUOTES DUE: April 25, 2017, at 2:30:00 p.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential vender regarding
the above-referenced Request for Quotes. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: The quote specifications read, Replacement of thermostat, duct work and all
necessary wiring. My question is, regarding the ductwork. Is the quote requiring the ductwork
to be replaced, or are they speaking about connecting to the existing duct system with the new
HVAC system? If the ductwork is to be replaced, can we get the square footage of the area to be
conditioned by the new HVAC system?

Response: There is currently no ductwork. The current system is a hanging gas heater
with no ductwork. The City needs the current heater removed, properly disposed, and a new
system installed with ductwork. The square footage 1s 690 square feet.

Question 2: s a J-manual (heat load), and if ductwork, a d-manual required? I ductwork is
required, do they also request the duct system to be pressure-tested for air loss?

Response; The City is not requiring a J-manual or D-manual, or pressure- testing of the

duct system. Additionally, the current system is available for viewing by appointment. To
schedule an appointment, contact Benjamin Peterson at 865-208-5022.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



